Summer 2022

We will ensure community use

for Village Hall future

Our Village Hall has been unavailable for
community use since defects were
discovered in the fabric of the building in
2017. An extensive refurbishment and
redecoration programme has been
undertaken to enable lettings to resume.
This should have been from 2020 but
Covid intervened. The hall was then a
testing centre until May this year.

EBC contacted prior users and learned that

they had found alternative venues. An
agent was then employed to search the
market for potential community users. The
only option at that stage appeared to be a
not-for-profit academy who
would also rent out part of the space.
However, a charitable trust has inow
indicated possible interest in ruhning the
premises as a traditional village \hall. Both
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options are under evaluation. “
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